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Paul Walker

Community Directorate
10th February 2020
Dear Parent/Carer

SCHOOLS’ CHOIR SHOWCASE – Monday 9th March 2020
Your child’s School Choir will be participating in the School Choirs Showcase on Monday 9th March.  This will be a wonderful opportunity for them to sing and perform alongside other school choirs, details as follows:-

Rehearsal:
Monday 9th March in the Harrow Arts Centre, Elliott Hall, Uxbridge Road, Hatch End, HA5 4EA.  They will be arriving from 3.45 pm. 

Transport:
Parents/carers need to arrange for their child to be taken to Harrow Arts Centre (you may want to car shar) – arriving from 3:45pm and by 4pm at the latest. Saint Jérôme staff will be there to meet the pupils and supervise them until the concert begins at 7pm. Year 3 pupils can be collected from 3pm on this day to allow travel time. Pupils will need to be collected promptly at the end of the performance (by 8pm).
 



Requirements: Children should bring packed food and drink to have between the rehearsal and the performance – PLEASE ENSURE THIS IS ALL DISPOSABLE – i.e. in plastic bags we can throw away. No nuts, chocolate or fizzy drinks.
.

Concert:
Monday 9th March, Harrow Arts Centre, Elliott Hall, Uxbridge Rd, Hatch End, HA5 4EA at 7.00 pm.

Dress:
Full school uniform. 

Car Parking:
There is a car park at the Arts Centre and next door at Morrison’s supermarket.

Tickets:
Purchase directly from the Harrow Arts Centre from Monday 24th February on a first come, first served basis: 

· Over the phone*, 020 3773 7161 from 10.00-17.00 Monday-Friday

· In person at the Box Office from 10.00-17.00 Monday-Friday

· Online*.  Go to www.harrowarts.com, click on ‘What’s On’ and then Schools’ Choir Showcase.  Ensure you click on the ‘Monday’ concert for tickets when your school is performing.  Complete all the required fields and make payment.  You will then receive an e-mail with a link for you to download your tickets and print them at home.  

*Tickets purchased online or over the phone will incur a £1 booking fee per transaction.

Tickets will also be on sale on Monday 9th March from 10.00-17.00 and prior to the evening concert at Harrow Arts Centre Box Office from 18.00 –19.00. Please note: tickets are not available from either the Music Service or schools!  Tickets are priced: Adult: £7; Child: £4 each.  

Please note that NO under three year olds will be admitted.  Everyone in the audience, (adults AND children) MUST have a ticket.  NO sitting on laps permitted.   One Ticket = One Seat.  Tickets are non-refundable and non-returnable.  

If tickets are ‘forgotten, lost or left at home’ additional tickets must be purchased, if available.  A valid ticket for everyone must be presented at entry to the Concert.

Sue McCall

Music Service Manager

 (……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

PLEASE RETURN THE SLIP BELOW TO Saint Jérôme SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 28TH FEBRUARY 2020.
· I give/do not give* permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Rehearsal and Concert of the Schools Choir Showcase 2020. 
· I undertake to ensure my child is collected at the end of the Concert at 8.00 pm.   
· I understand that photographs will be taken during this event and may be displayed on the Harrow Music Service website or in the local press.
*delete as appropriate

Childs Name…………………………………………………….….  
School…………………………………………

Parent/Carer Signature …………………………………   

Date ……………………………
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Sue McCall, Music Service Manager




Harrow Arts Centre, 161 Uxbridge Road, Hatch End, Middlesex. HA5 4EA   



Telephone: 020 3773 7166
Email:  harrowmusicservice@harrow.gov.uk


Website:  www.harrowmusic.org

